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Dear Community Partner, 
Chi Eta Phi Sorority Incorporated is an organization of Professional nurses, which holds as its motto, “Service for Humanity”. This motto is lived out in many ways through programs, projects and services that support health and wellness in a broad sense.  As educated and trained health care professionals, we believe that we can affect health and wellness of our community by taking leadership roles in the areas of health education programming, direct health care through screenings and education and, through collaboration with other organizations in the community.
In order to better serve the community in all of these areas we are making available to your organization the following guidelines that will help to assure our availability for your organization’s community health event. Using these guidelines allows us time to assure that the resources needed to support your event are available, and coordinate with your community event planner to increase the potential for a successful event. Please submit a community service request form, allowing 8-10 weeks in advance of your event.  However, we will consider your request based on lead time, staff availability and prior requests. 
	Additionally, we are providing your organization with information about Chi Eta Phi Incorporated. We hope that this gives you a clear picture of who we are and how we live out our motto of service. We are always open to partnerships with community organizations and faith congregations such as yours which helps us to have a greater impact and influence in the communities where we share mutual goals of health and wellness. 

Sincerely,

Pamela Johnson MHA, BSN, RN, COHN-S
Chair, Programs and Projects
pejur1@bellsouth.net
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